

Concord for Hometown Heroes Banner

We exist to provide a way for a family and friends to pay Tribute and Honor their loved ones who have served our nation's military. We do this with Banners that are hung in local Communities, Honoring local person's. As a organization we pride ourselves on our photographic quality of our banners, and we do our absolute best to restore your photos to the best quality possible.

As our customer, we pledge to do our best to give you a product that you will be proud of in it's public display and to share with your community your pride in the service of your relative or friend. We place icons of Meritorious Awards that were awarded to the service member. We use Gold Star pins to acknowledge if the Ultimate Sacrifice was made for a Grateful Nation.

We intend to have Banners hung by Memorial Day and have them stay up until after Veterans Day which is a little more than six months a year. Winter is not really suitable for the Banners with our weather and issues with the snow plowing of our roads.

For more information or obtaining our Applications and Qualification forms use the links below, or contact us through our Facebook page.

"Concord for Hometown Heroes Banners"
Or by contacting Matthew Wieczhalek-Seiler
Phone /Text (603) 219-6792

Email: mattseiler5757@gmail.com

HOMETOWN HEROES HONORS

CPL EUGENE F. BURGESS JR.

HOMETOWN HEROES HONORS

SPC JUSTIN R. PELLERIN



U.S. MARINE CORPS VIETNAM WAR

The Burgess Family



U.S. ARMY OF GLOBAL WAR ON TERROR
The Farmer Family



Concord for Hometown Heroes Banners

Matthew Wieczhalek-Seiler
69 Manchester St. lot 3
Concord, New Hampshire 03301

(603) 219-6792 cell /text

mattseiler5757@gmail.com

Pricing and Policy

The cost for our banners is \$200.00 for three years, with a warranty Against failure or damage for the three year period. This cost includes the cost of photo work, manufacturing of the banner, hanging, taking down for winter, Storage and yearly cleaning of the banners. We do not make a profit on this process, we try to just cover our cost. We have all intentions to become a non profit in the near future, which makes us able to fundraise which would help keep our cost down.

We do not like to receive photos in the mail, due to the risk of damage. This could be a heirloom or the only copy of a photo then it is near impossible to replace. We are working on this issue, so for the current situation please contact us and we will make arrangements. I am open to suggestions, but photos from social media are unacceptable, they will not look decent once they are blown up. Our banners photo of your hero will be 24" w x 26" h, or maybe even taller. We take great pride in our photo work done by a professional restorationist, who puts his heart and soul into his work. He works on a contract price for us and his support makes it possible for us to keep our price affordable, and it is the same with our printer.

All checks should be made payable to "Concord for Hometown Heroes Banners" And we hope in the future we can add a payment feature on our Facebook page or Website when we get one.

We appreciate the opportunity to pay tribute with honor to the veteran you choose to put on a banner. We feel this is a wonderful way to honor veterans and their service and or sacrifice. We thank you for your support.